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WE’RE OPENING TOMORROW - 12 APRIL at 4pm 
Each time you attend the Club: You are as an individual required by law to Scan 

the QR code with your NHS COVID-19 App 

OR sign in with the details needed by HMG 

Unfortunately, due to restricted numbers we are unable to accept visitors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We rely upon the goodwill of our neighbours so please ensure noise 

levels are kept down in consideration of others 

 

HANDS ❖ FACE ❖ SPACE ❖ FRESH AIR
 

 

IBC Committee 

Please see full RE-OPENING GUIDELINES in 

Newsletter 144 or in Members News on the Web Site 

 

OBITUARY 
The Committee regrets to announce the 

Passing of 

Mark Haworth 

Mark Haworth 
Mark’s funeral is on 

Friday, 16 April in Skipton 

Anyone wishing to pay their respects, the 
funeral cortège will leave his house at 1.30pm 

and then proceed along The Grove. 
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